Karl Raymond Shull passed away on Saturday, Jan. 14, 2006 at his home from a
long illness. He was seventy-five years of age.

Funeral services will be held at 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, Jan. 18 at Smith Funer- -
al Home in Victor. Rev. Stephen J. Bibb of New Covenant Parish - United Methodist
Church, Ladora will officiate. The organist will be Verabeth Bricker. Pallbearers
are Brad DeDecker, Jason Shull, Gerald Weaver, Randy Haman, Nathan Shull, and
Laurel Weaver. Interment will be at Ladora Cemetery, Ladora.

Smith Funeral Home in Victor is in charge of arrangements. Memorials may be
directed to Mercy Hospital Hospice or the American Cancer Society.

Karl was born on April 16, 1930 to Leslie Karl and Rose Haman Shull, in Ladora.
He was raised in Ladora and graduated from Ladora High School with the class of
1950.

On January 21, 1961 he married Leni Kirchmeyer in Montezuma. Karl worked for
Amana Refrigeration for forty-five years. He was a member of the Ladora Legion.
Karl enjoyed bowling and was a collector of hats and pens. He loved to visit his
mother.

He is survived by his mother, Rose of Marengo; his wife, Leni of Middle Amana;
one sister, Kathryn Davis and her husband, Marvin of Ladora; and one brother, Rich-
ard Shull and his wife, Cindy of Cedar Rapids; and several nieces and nephews.

He was preceded in death by his father, Leslie in 1999.



